
 

Cleeve Prior Primary School Newsletter 

22nd December 2023                                  
Well we have finally reached the end of the Autumn term, I can safely say we are all exhausted and in 

need of a well-deserved break. The children have worked really hard this term and are all 

making fantastic progress towards their end of year targets. 

I would like to congratulate Mrs Millard and Mrs Norden on successfully completing their first term at 

the school, they have both fitted in well and already feel like part of the Cleeve Prior family. I would also 



like to thank all of our staff for their continued hard work and commitment throughout a very long 

term.  I would like to thank Mrs Nicol for the support she has provided me in 2023 and our Governing 

body for their continued commitment.  

Finally, I would like to thank our fantastic parents for their faith in our school. I wish everyone a very 

merry Christmas and a happy and peaceful New Year. 

Mrs Laughlin 

Oak Class visit to the Annual Senior's Lunch at the Memorial Hall 

On Tuesday 12th December, Oak Class performed songs and a poem at the Senior's Lunch at the 

Memorial Hall in the village. Despite some technical difficulties, the children and Mrs Millard performed 

admirably. 

 

Nativity 

 



Thank you to everyone who joined us to watch our performances of The Sleepy Shepherd. 

We were really proud of how well the children performed. 

 

 

 



 

 



School Christmas Fayre Tuesday 19th December 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended our Christmas Fayre. 

The school raised £164.00. 



 

 

 

Visit from Father Christmas 

The children really enjoyed their visit from Father Christmas 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Christmas Celebrations in School 

The children and staff really enjoyed our Christmas celebrations in school. 

Our delicious Christmas lunch was provided by one of our new catering providers, Food Fayre. 



 

 

 



 

Christmas Church Service on Friday 22nd December 2023 

 

Our annual church service took place at St Andrews church this afternoon. We had a wonderful carol 

service, led by our fabulous new vicar Mother Jo Fielding. It was the perfect ending to the year, really 

joyful and reverential. 



School Attendance 

 

1 - Current attendance up to 22nd December 2023. 

Current whole school attendance up to 22nd December 2023 is 93.28?% 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Friday 22nd December End of Term 

Monday 8th January First half of Spring Terms begins 



Wednesday 10th January Swimming begins for the Whole School 
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